
Report on Climate Change Awareness Week (25- 30 September 2023) 

Department of Environment Science 

Department of Environment Science at CoE, GC Sanjauli, Shimla-6 organised a “Climate 

Change Awareness Week” program from 25th to 30th September 2023. In this programme 

students gave presentations on different topics related to “their perception and 

awareness on the climate change problems”. The main aim of this awareness week is to 

spread awareness among other students about sources, causes, impacts and mitigation 

measures of these issues such as global warming, increasing pollution, ozone hole, solid 

waste, landslides, and floods etc. Students also highlighted the role of individual in 

conservation of environment. Students from B.Sc. (Physical and Life science), B.Voc. 

(H&T), and BBA participated in this awareness week.  
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